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All of KS1 have worked extremely hard this term to learn lines and practise songs leading up 

to our production of The Donkey Seller this week. The children all did brilliantly and looked 

fantastic in their costumes. We are all very proud of all Lower 1 and Transition children for 

working so hard to produce a fantastic performance! 

 

Miss Charlotte James, Miss Aoife Pearce, Miss Alice Bryant and Miss Beth Hayter 

 

 


